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November 23, 2021

To all CUPE 386 Members,

| write to introduce myself, as CUPE 386 President.

| wish to thank Gord Willis for the many years of service to our local,
specifically getting the local through the height of the pandemic, as well as

the purchase of a building for the local office.

Further, | would like to thank all members who participated in the vote, as
well as all candidates who ran.

In solidarity, /

Vim Sharva
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